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REGION MEMORANDUM  

CLMD No. 313,   s.  2022  

  

MONITORING AND PROVISION OF TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO SENIOR 

HIGH SCHOOLS AND SPTVE IMPLEMENTING SCHOOLS  

  

To:  Schools Division Superintendents  
  
1. In view of the region’s efforts to improve the quality delivery of TLE/TVL and 

SHS curriculum to the learners, monitoring and provision of technical assistance to 

Senior High Schools and schools implementing the Special Program for Technical 

Vocational Education (SPTVE)/Special Technical Vocational Education Program 

(STVEP) shall be conducted from September 28, 2022, to October 28, 2022. 

 

2. This activity is aligned with our strategic objectives of intensifying continuous 

improvement through feedback on existing SHS/TLE/TVL offering. 

 

3. The Regional TLE/TVL and SHS Focal Person shall closely coordinate with 

the Division TLE/TVL/SHS Focal Persons for the specific schedule of this monitoring 

activity.  
  

4. For information and guidance.  

  
  

                                CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                             Director IV 

                                                 
Encl:    None  
Reference: CLMD-OM  
Allotment:  None  
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the subject  
         TLE/TVL SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL         CURRICULUM    MONITORING SPTVE 
  
  

 

 

 

 
CMB/CLMD/MONITORING AND PROVISION OF TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL AND SPTVE 

IMPLEMENTING SCHOOLS/327/September 26, 2022  
 


